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Greetings from the Chair! 
This Thanksgiving let us 
remember all that we can be 
thankful for:   
-Thanks for a President Trump 
Victory! 
-Thanks for a Red Wave Sweep 
with majorities in the Senate 
and House! 
-Thanks for the record number 
of Fredericksburg GOP 
Committee Members! 
-Thanks for the best showing 
of a Republican local candidate 
(Derrick Anderson) in 
Fredericksburg in the last 10 
years.   
-Thanks for over 80 
Fredericksburg Republican 
volunteers that served as 
Election Officers, Electoral 
Board Members, Poll Greeters, 
Poll Watchers, Post-Card 
Writers, Door Knockers, etc. in 
the last several months!   
 
We have a lot to be thankful 
for!   

 
 

Thank you to Derrick 
Anderson! 

Your witness of self-sacrifice to 
serve us and promote 
Conservative Values in the 
Fredericksburg region are 
much appreciated.  Stay in the 
spotlight and keep serving.   
 

We Need You!   
 

 
 

We need you to step up and 
serve your City!  We are 
currently recruiting candidates 
for the following City races on 
the ballot in 2025: 

City Council (x4) 
School Board (x4) 

Commissioner of Revenue 
Sheriff 

Commonwealth Attorney 
Treasurer 

Please contact 
fxbggopcommittee@gmail.com 

if you would like to discuss 
running for office, or if you 
know anyone that would be a 
good candidate.  If we wish to 
bring conservative values to 
the City, we need people to 
run in order to stimulate the 
discussion.  Please consider 
stepping up! We will have an 
Interest Meeting in late 
January for those considering a 
run.  This will include all the 
details you need to know 
about running for local office.  
Stay tuned!    
 

Check out our Website!   
 

 
 

Fred GOP Holiday Party 
Our annual Holiday Party will 
again be hosted by the 
Whitmans.  Please join us on 
Dec. 5th at 6:30pm.  
Information can be found 
here: 

FredGOP Holiday Party 
 

Join the Committee! 
We need your help to move 
Fredericksburg Forward in the 
Right Direction!  Join the 
Committee now.  For only 
$20/year, you can become a 
member of the Fredericksburg 
GOP Committee.  Contact 
Kevin Brown at 
kwbuvanpsusmc@gmail.com  
for an application!   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

January Committee Meeting! 
There will be no official 
meeting in December due to 
the Holiday Party.  Our next 
meeting will be on January 9th.  
Our guest speaker will be RICH 
ANDERSON, Chair of the 
Republican Party of Virginia! 
Come, bring friends, and learn 
what the State Party is doing 
and how it impacts local 
elections.  Meeting location is 
TBD 

 
 

mailto:fxbggopcommittee@gmail.com
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/fredericksburg-gop-holiday-party-tickets-1091282036949?aff=oddtdtcreator
mailto:kwbuvanpsusmc@gmail.com
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Sale Items:   
Get them while they last!  We 
have a couple of items that are 
yours for a small donation to 
the Fredericksburg Committee!  
 

 
Trump/Vance Sign = $25 

 

Trump Life Size Cut-Out = $50 

 

Trump Coffee Mug = $15 
 

 
Trump/Vance Sticker = $10 

 
If you would like to make a 
donate for one of these items, 
please contact 
fxbggopcommittee@gmail.com. 

 
While Supplies Last!   

 

Executive Committee 
 

Scott Vezina, Chair 
Phone          571-426-2487 
fxbggopcommittee@gmail.com 
 
Kevin Brown, Vice-Chair 
Phone          571-488-0827           
kwbuvanpsusmc@gmail.com 
  

David McLaughlin 
Treasurer 
Phone          703-915-3735 
dave.mcl@verizon.net 
 

Dennis Lister 
Secretary 
Phone          540-840-3467 
dllister1967@yahoo.com 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
Dec. 5th – Fredericksburg GOP 
Holiday Party.  See separate 
section 
 
Dec. 25th – Merry Christmas 
and Happy Hanukkah! 
 
Jan 1st, 2025 – First Day for 
City Candidates to Start their 
campaigns 
 
Jan. 9th – Fredericksburg GOP 
Committee Meeting featuring 
RPV Chair RICH ANDERSON! 
 
Jan. 29th – Virginia Pro-Life Day 
 
Feb 6th  – Fredericksburg GOP 
Committee Meeting.  Guest 
Speaker TBD! 

 
 
 

 

Virginia Pro-Life Day! 
Mark your calendars for Jan. 
29th to participate in the 
Virginia Pro-Life Legislative Day 
in Richmond.  Earlier this 
month, Democrats, including 
our very own Del. Josh Cole in 
Richmond, called a Special 
Session out of schedule to pass 
through subcommittee the 
Virginia “Right to an Abortion” 
amendment so it couldn’t be 
debated.  This extreme 
legislation would allow 
abortions up to birth with no 
restrictions or safeguards to 
protect women or children.  
Make your voice heard and 
join thousands of other 
Virginians to meet with 
legislatures and be a voice for 
the voiceless. Find out more 
here:  
https://vaprolifeday.org/ 
  

Follow us on X: 

 
 

Follow us on Facebook:   
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